
[23] Let us hold fast the confession of our hope
without wavering, for he who promised is faithful.

[24] And let us consider how to stir up one another
to love and good works, [25] not neglecting to meet
together, as is the habit of some, but encouraging
one another, and all the more as you see the Day

drawing near. (ESV) - Hebrews 10:23-25
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this 
week

BethelBethel

volunteer schedule

The Lord’s Pity

Infant Nursery
Rebecca Wallace 

and Kim Britt

Toddler Nursery
Nathalee Cuffman

and Mandy Wynkoop

Worship Training
Peggy and 
David Long

Sunday’s 
sermon:

events
Joint Officers Meeting
8/10 at 2:00 pm

Jonah
4:4-11

Youth & Kids’ Quest
8/10 at 5:00 pm

Circle #2
8/10 at 3:30 pm

GriefShare
8/12 at 6:30 pm & 8/13 at 1:00 pm

Circle #3
8/11 at 7:00 pm

continue to use caution around disturbed and
marked areas. If you need any assistance accessing
any area of campus the diaconate and members of
the security team are always happy to help.

If you notice anything in disrepair around the
campus or any potential safety hazards please
reach out to the diaconate.
 
Thank You for Giving
The Lord continues to bless our church! The
diaconate thanks you for your generous giving to
the general, deacons’, and building funds. We have
been able to help several members in need, make
necessary repairs to our facilities, and support local
and global ministries thanks to your continued
giving and the Lord’s faithfulness.

Opportunities to Serve
Current service opportunities include standing
committees, technology assistance, hosting a
community or discipleship group, nursery, Worship
Training, and 25-26 Kids’ Quest.

As always, if you or someone you know in our church
family is in need—physically, emotionally, or
spiritually—please don’t hesitate to reach out to your
shepherding leadership team. Whether the need is
personal or on behalf of another, we are here to
listen, pray, and help as we are able.

Thank you, Bethel family, for the way you continue to
give, serve, and care. Your faithfulness truly
strengthens our church. As we press on together,
let’s keep our hearts fixed on Christ and aim to
glorify Him in every step we take.

Blessing,
Ethan Wallace, Diaconate Chairman

Colleen Riddle Circle
8/13 at 11:00 am
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Dear Bethel Church Family,
As we continue serving the Lord together, we want to
share a brief update on recent improvements,
ongoing work, and ways your support is making a
difference at Bethel.

Completed Projects
All buildings on campus have been pressure
washed and the Kendrick house has been cleaned
in preparation to welcome Pastor Mark and his wife,
Debra. The air conditioning for the Ladies’ Parlor has
also been repaired.

Ongoing Projects
The deacons are aware that many of the church’s
email communications are being sent to members’
spam folders. We are in the process of modernizing
our communications system to solve the issue. With
the new system, Flock Note, members will be able to
receive communications from the church via email
and text message. More information will be shared
soon.

As Phase II construction gets underway we thank
you for your patience and cooperation as we assess
buildings and grounds access each week. Please


